
Highways Report. 
 
1. We received a letter from a resident commenting on the quality of pothole repairs 
notably between the Village Hall and the Substation. This gas been forwarded to Paul 
West. SCC councillor responsible for Highways. 
 
2. (Straddling highways and footpaths) Two dog waste bin posts have been replaced by 
volunteers. One near Chapel Lane and the other near All Saints Church. 
 
3. Following a suggestion from a resident for CIL expenditure to address the surface 
water problem at All Saints Church, we have obtained a budgetary quote for a new 
culvert (circa £25k) for discussion under the CIL agenda item. 
 
4. Following information regarding a potential Highways grant from SCC we have 
obtained a quotation for a 3rd SID. Additionally the original batteries for existing SIDs 
look like they are reaching the end of their lives. 
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